
-56 St. Dunstan's Red and W h i t e 

gM ATHLETICS 
lir^Mi^JWp § n^lm^Mf^Mf^Mf^lm^M 

Our last coverage of sports at St. Dunstan's was rather pes­
simistic, even though we did end on an optimistic note by saying 
that the Second Saints basketball team had 50-50 chance of taking 
the City League title. Our optimism has since been justified. 

Pitted against the Y.M.C.A. in the semi-finals, the Saints 
defeated them in two straight games of the best of three series and 
advanced against the league leading B.Y.C. team. Caught short 
handed, the B.Y.C. boys could not stop the determined Red & 
White squad who clinched the title on Thursday, April 14 with 
their third straight win and completed a nine game winning streak 
which saw them through the end of the regular schedule and the 
playoffs. And so, after a long and practically unobserved season, 
the most underrated team on the campus is the only one to bring 
to St. Dunstan's a laurel in the field of sports. 

Members of the victorous team include: John Todd, Colin 
MacMillan, Harry Callaghan, Beit McGuaid, Jim Pelrine, Phil 
Mullally, Paul Murphy, Al MacDonald, Charlie Roberts and Jim 
Ryan. The squad was coached by Gerry Tingley and managed by 
Dick Fleming. Congratulations boys! 

Int ramural Hockey 

Freshman emerged the campus title holders of the intramural 
hockey championship having successfully defeated the Engineers 
and the High School winners. Interest ran high for the playoffs 
and good crowds were on hand tc see the games. The brand of 
hockey was of a surprisingly good caliber and more than one 
beautiful play was executed successfully. We sincerely hope that 
the good sportsmanship and fair play that prevailed will continue 
in the future and that future series are every bit as enjoyable as the 
one witnessed by so many this year. 

That completes the sports coverage of the academic yea r 

1959-1960. We hope it has been adequate and interesting for one 
and all and wish our successor the best of success with his task 
next year. 

The grapevine has it that we will be publishing a student 
newspaper in 1960 1961. This will facilitate the reporting on 
sporting events and allow for more detailed coverage. However, 
this envolves a great deal of work and we urge the student body to 
put their shoulders to the wheel and help the staff in whatever 
way they are able. In so doing, we will have a better publication 
and one of which one and all can be justly proud. How about it? 
I t is up to you, the student 


